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BB - WOO

Van:
Verzonden: donderdag 15 februari 2024 12:08
Aan: BB - WOO
Onderwerp: Re: Request for clarification | Woo 24-02

Opvolgingsvlag: Opvolgen
Vlagstatus: Met vlag

Dear  
 
Thank you for your response. Here are my responses to the clarifications requested: 
 
1.    I am referring to both the number of applications in Studielink as well as how many students 
have received a decision, whether acceptance or rejection. 
2.    Yes, please. 
3.    Admitted students who have not started the program can be included separately. If this is 
difficult for you, they can be excluded from the calculation. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

From: BB - WOO <woo@BB.leidenuniv.nl> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 3:50 PM 
To:  
Subject: Request for clarification | Woo 24-02  
  
Dear  
  
Please find attached a request for clarification of your Woo-request. 
Kind regards, 
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Dear  
 
Your request information under the Wet open overheid (Woo, Open Government Act) has 
been forwarded within our organization to the relevant programmes. From these 
programmes, we have received the following questions regarding the implementation of 
your request: 
 

1. The request asks for an overview of the number of applications per 
study/specialization, both rejections and admissions. Does this refer to the number 
of application’s in Studielink, the number of files submitted by (prospective) 
students to determine their eligibility, or only the number of students who have 
received a decision?; 

2. Should students who transition directly from a Bachelor’s program also be included 
in the overview?; 

3. The totals of admitted/non-admitted Master’s students can give a distorted picture 
because not all admitted students have actually started the respective program. 
What kind of information do you wish to receive in this regard? 

 
In view of the above, I request you, pursuant to Article 4.1, Paragraph 5, of the Woo, to 
further specify your request by answering the above questions. I request you to provide the 
requested information no later than 21 February 2024, via the email address mentioned at 
the top of this letter. For the sake of completeness, I would like to point out that this request 
for clarification suspends the decision period mentioned in Article 4.1, Paragraph 1 of the 
Woo. 
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